Sun 03-Mar-2024 8:39 AM

Hello Sunshine Families.

March is here with a roar! First, I would like to thank the teachers for the many field trips that have been taking place. It takes a great deal of energy and planning to take students out of the school and elsewhere for learning opportunities. I would also like to acknowledge our amazing EA team at Sunshine who always put support at the forefront and help make classrooms a great place to be. We have much to be grateful for at our school and our hope is that as a community, we strive to support and uplift one another.

Great news: The Family Fun Night committee has come together and will meet prior to the staff meeting on Wednesday at 6:00 PM in the library. We have so much to look forward to at Sunshine!

Have a restful Sunday.

Kindly,

Keri Hanlon

Principal/Directrice

#equityandinclusion



Peek At The Week École Élémentaire Sunshine Hills Elementary Week of March 4-8

Monday	*100 Days in school!
4	*Division 7 to OWL
Tuesday	*Choir Practice @ 8:00AM
5	*Divisions 17, 22 & 23 Skating at Sungod
	*Hold and Secure Drill @ 2:15 PM
	*Grade 7 Boys Bball practice @ lunch
	*Grade 6 Bball games (make up games for this last week)
Wednesday	*Grade 6 Boys Bball practice @ lunch
6	*Grade 7 Girls Bball practice 3-4 PM
	*Family Fun Night planning session @ 6:00 PM (library)
	*PAC Meeting @ 7:00 PM (library)
Thursday	*Hot Lunch
7	*Grade 6 Girls Bball practice @ lunch
	*Grade 7 Bball games (make up games for this last week)
	*STEMastery @ 3:15 PM
Friday	*Treat Sale (Grade 7 2025 Fundraiser) @ 3:00 PM in the undercover area
8	
Upcoming Dates	Talent Show dates: March 12 th and 13 th
	Spring Break: March 18 th to April 1st
Important	Please use the school absentee line to report your child's absence:
Information	604 952-2888

Join us for our first Family Fun Night planning session organized by Sunshine Hills PAC, taking place on **March 6th at 6 PM in the Sunshine Hills library**, just before the PAC meeting. We encourage your attendance to gain insights into Family Fun Night and discover ways you can contribute to ensuring the success of this year's event. If you have any questions, please email sunshinehillspac@gmail.com.